

Peter Pal Varga
National Center for Spinal Disorders
Kiralyhago u. 1 – 4
HU – 1126 Budapest

Dübendorf, March 15, 2016

Application for AOSpine Center recertification

Dear Peter Pal Varga

I refer to your recent application for AOSpine Center recertification.

On behalf of the AOSpine Europe Board, I am pleased to confirm that the Spine Center National Center for Spinal Disorders has been recertified as an AOSpine Center. Your certification has been renewed for two more years (until 31.03.2018).

As a recognized Spine Center you have the opportunity to be part of an active, growing, exciting clinical network in our AOSpine community.

We are confident that you and your team will nurture our surgeons, and offer them your time, patience and expertise.

May I take this opportunity to congratulate you and wish you success in your endeavours to promote the education of spine surgery.

We look forward to an open and beneficial working relationship with you and the Spine Center National Center for Spinal Disorders in Budapest.

Yours sincerely

Maximo Diez Ulloa

AOSpine Europe Board Member for Spine Centers & Fellowships